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Community Baby Shower! 
 

KEARNEY- Healthy Families Nebraska, Two Rivers in partnership with Molina Healthcare, will be hosting a community baby 

shower at the Two Rivers Public Health Department office in Kearney on Saturday August 10 th from 10 AM – 2 PM. This will be a 

drive thru style, first come first serve event.  

 

Attendees will receive educational materials, free giveaways, Molina Member items, toddler snacks and their names will be put into a 

raffle to win a Little Tikes Cozy Coupe or a Baby Basket full of items for newborns and post-partum mothers. The first 20 cars will 

receive a free package of diapers.  

 

If you plan to attend, please follow the signs, and enter the Two Rivers parking lot on 6 th avenue. You will proceed into the parking lot 

where Family Support Specialists will assist you with your items. After you’ve received your items and your name has been entered 

for the raffle you will exit onto 11th street. 

 

 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy lifestyles, 

provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all who live within 

the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD  

 

 

 

 


